
PTA News from BBMS... 
Dear BBMS Families, 

We hope that you and your family are doing well as we enter the last month of school.  As I 

write this note, there are only 14 school days remaining this year.  Where did the time fly? 

Our last PTA Meeting of the year is next week - June 12 at 7pm.  We hope to see some 

new faces at this meeting.  Why?  Because this is the meeting where we will be electing new 

officers and we need more people to volunteer to keep our PTA running so well.  The 

biggest need we have is to fill the position of President.  I've communicated this to you in 

advance to let you know that without a complete officer group, the PTA will not be able to do 

all that it does for your kids; our students; and the entire school community.  A PTA makes a 

big difference in a school - and we are so fortunate to have a strong PTA. 

I am asking for a few parents to step up and take on the challenge to keep our school going in 

a positive direction.  I'd hate to have to eliminate events and activities for students because 

our PTA isn't fully functioning.  We have so many parents running committees and chipping 

in to help when needed; the primary role of the President is to coordinate and communicate 

with people - and you would have great people in place to do the work. 

Thank you for considering being our PTA President.  I know someone will step up - will 

it be you? 

See you at the meeting next week - June 12, 7pm.   

Go Sharks! 

Drew Cockley 

Principal 

 


